GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS Regular Meeting – Monday April 12, 2010 District Business Office

TO:

Dr. Mike Riggle

Hillarie Siena

FROM:

Kimberly Ptak

DATE:

April 12, 2010

RE:

DISCUSSION/ACTION: AWARD of BID GBN Furniture

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the bid for GBN IMC furniture to Furnishing and Interior Resources Co (FAIRCO) in the amount of \$50,571.23.

Background

As approved at the March 8, 2010 board meeting, GBN is purchasing new furniture and shelving as part of the overall IMC renovation which is planned for this summer. The current furniture and shelving units are approaching thirty years of age. Bids were sent to seven vendors, only two bids were received. The two bidders have done substantial work for the district in the past.

Bid Results

Furnishing and Interior Resources Co (FAIRCO) \$50,571.23 Lowrey McDonnell Company \$53,086.90

Estimate \$60,000.00